
HARC General Membership Meeting Minutes for August 2022  

 

 

August 9, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:34pm by Tom KC8UER. The Pledge of Allegiance was 

observed.  

 

Total Attendance: 14 

 

July’s Secretary’s Report was accepted as read.  

 

 

July 2022  

 

 General: $4,359.31 

  

 Membership: $515.08 

 

 Total: $4,874.39   

 

 

August 2022 

 

  General: $4,822.70 

 

  Membership: $515.08 

   

  Total: $5,337.80 

   

  Up: $463.41 

 

  

Treasurer’s Report was accepted as read.  

 

 

Announcements & Upcoming Events: 

  

The next VE Test Session at Chick-Owa Sportsman’s Club will take place on Saturday August 

13th at 6pm.  
 

The next Ham in a Day Session will also be on Saturday August 13th at 1pm Chick-Owa 

Sportsman’s Club.  

  

The next E.A.T Meeting will be on Tuesday August 23rd at 6:30pm at the Herrick District 

Library in the first-floor meeting room. Anyone is welcome to come.  



On Tuesday September 27th at 6:30pm main floor meeting room Herrick District Library. there 

will be a special E.A.T Meeting at Herrick District Library. The E.A.T Meeting is partnering 

with Groundworks to do a special presentation on Raspberry Pis. For more information, please 

visit Groups.IO.  

The 2m Net of the Holland Amateur Radio Club is held each Monday at 7:30pm on the 147.060 

(94.8Hz offset) repeater. All amateur radio enthusiasts are welcome to join the net. Feel free to 

reach out to Club President Tom, KC8UER to be a net control. Please check in and join the fun! 

There is a template that can be downloaded on the club's website if you are interested in trying 

out as Net Control.  

The HARC TGIF Net is held on Fridays at 7pm on the 147.060 MHz 94.8Hz offset. 

Always looking for Net control operators. 

GRRA Grand Rapids Amateur Radio Club Swap on Saturday September 10th from 8am – 12pm. 

This will be meeting at the Home School Building.   

 

The Park2Park event will take place on Saturday September 24th at 8am at. Contact Todd 

W8YHF if you want to volunteer.  

 

Old Business: 

 

The DMR Repeater is ready to go. The instillation will take place this fall at a later date.   

 

 

New Business:  

 

President Tom announced a doing VHF Contest for the month of September.  

 

 

 

HARC Meeting was adjourned at 8:02pm on 8/9/22.  

 

 


